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Orlando Utilities Commission DEP Central Dist. B&V Project 143799
Stanton Energy Center . November 29, 2007
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Ms. Vivian F. Garfein, Director R E C E ﬂ ‘QjE D

Central District Office DEC o7 2007
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3319 Maguire Blvd, Suite 232

BUREAU OF
Orlando, FL 32803-3767 ARt REGULATION

Subject: OUC Stanton Air Permit No. 0950j 37-011-AC
Notification of Construction Completion

Dear Ms. Garfein:

On behalf of the Orlando Utilities Commission (OUC), please be advised that construction of the DBA
additive system installed on the Stanton Units 1 and 2 flue gas desulfurization systems was completed on
November 27, 2007. This notification satisfies Condition 5 in Section lil of air construction permit No.
0950137-011-AC.

QUC appreciates the opportunity to work with the Department in obtaining the required air quality permits
and approvals for these improvements at the Stanton Energy Center. Should you have any questions or
concerns regarding this submittal, please do not hesitate to contact me at (513) 458-7563 or Louis Brown
of OUC at (407) 658-6444.

Sincerely,

e

Michael Soltys
Site Certification Coordinator

cc. Louis Brown, OUC
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